
 

 

Dear Class of 2020,  

Because of the way your senior year ended, we are planning an event. SAVE THE DATE! The BTHS 

administration is planning a reunion for the Class of 2020 on July 31, 2020.  

More details to come as we monitor & adjust to the current COVID-19 landscape.  

Thank you.  


